
377

Alexander Gunyon

From: Damian Ashton 
Sent: 03 June 2024 12:45
To: Consultations
Subject: Policy C12

Categories: Green category

[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
--Email From External Account-- 
 
Dear Sir/Madame 
 
I am writing to express my objection to the proposed plans to build 2000 new homes in the Blean area. 
This developement in question if it goes ahead will affect the everyday living of the joining villages. 
The roads are already at breaking point and simply will not accommodate an influx of extra traffic merging into our 
streets. 
Canterbury prides itself on its heritage and history & the crab & winkle way is an important representation of Kent’s 
rural history. 
I have x2 young children soon to start Blean school &  I think the plans to demolish and relocate it  will ruin its 
history , character and outstanding reputation as a local village icon and setting. 
My house is situated on the  not set back at all, and I’m extremely concerned that the increased 
traffic will impact my house, in terms of its condition, longevity, increased noise and pollution and the safety of my 
two young children with whom I have to cross the road to reach my car. 
Speed restrictions have never been taken seriously on Rough Common Road there has been a tragic history 
connected to this which could have been avoided if drivers were aware  of a consequence if they didn’t stick to the 
30 mph limit. Therefore highlighting my point that allowing this narrow street to become a major through road will 
be an utter. 
 
Please hear the voice of the people that live in the area. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Michelle Bartlett 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




